
I have known Jason for over 15 years and I have never met a politician who is more concerned about 

serving others than Jason.  He works tirelessly to listen to the people he serves, and spends countless 

hours working making New Mexico a better place for all of us.  People in our area are worried about 

schools and businesses, and Jason has brought forward tax reform that would result in better funding 

for our schools, that would attract more businesses to New Mexico, and that would allow New Mexicans 

to keep more of their hard-earned money. Jason has supported pay raises for teachers, worked to 

ensure that teachers can take advantage of all their benefits, and has worked with Rio Rancho Public 

Schools to try to equalize funding for our students. As a professional he has worked to provide support 

for Ebola outbreaks in Africa, increase the number of ventilators for NM COVID-19 patients, and 

researched other infectious diseases and developing technologies to protect our country and 

soldiers.  While his list of professional accomplishments is extensive, I think Jason’s most important 

contribution is his humble, personal service to his family, friends, neighbors and community.  Jason can 

often be found leading a cub scout meeting, working with young people in youth group activities, 

helping an elderly neighbor with yard work, and listening to someone in need.  He is ever trying to find 

ways to make the world a better place and we are lucky in Rio Rancho to have him as our representative 

in Santa Fe!  Join with me to re-elect Jason Harper to NM State District 57. 

 

—Jennifer Sheffield, Rio Rancho Resident of 27 years, Mother of 6, Youth & Children’s Church Volunteer, 

The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints 


